
Classified Staff Council Minutes 

1/28/22 

University Place, Heritage Room 

 

In attendance: Mike Lynch, Marie Post, Jeanette Farris, Sabrina Parks, Amie Chronister 

 

President’s Update: 

 

President Orlikoff was present at the beginning of the meeting to give a campus update. She spoke about 

WVU’s Flexible Work Arrangement program.  University employees will have an option to work a flexed 

schedule.  They must notify their supervisor by Feb. 4 if interested.  There may also be possibility of pay 

increases.  The increase will be based merit and or market rate.  She mentioned that the indoor mask 

policy will be in place until Feb. 25. There will be a Campus forum on Feb. 1 and a Classified Staff forum 

on Feb. 10. President Orlikoff also mentioned that the Nursing program may be expanded.  More 

classrooms, labs and offices will be created.  Some upcoming campus events include Honor Weekend 

(around April 24) and Graduation on May 7.  

 

 

Old Business: 

 

The Holiday Jingle was a success.  We received lots of compliments.  Especially about the game.  

 

New Business: 

 

The Council discussed items for the upcoming Classified Staff forum.  We talked about ‘ground rules” to 

help the forum run smoothly.  It was suggested that specific topics be discussed.  Also, it is important to 

be there at the start of the forum.  Individuals who arrive after the start, will miss what is being discussed. 

 

 

Sabrina moved to adjourned.  Amie second the motion. 

 

The next meeting will be held on February 25 at 2 p.m., in the Heritage Room. 


